Comments and Suggestion Form
‘Expansion of the Water Treatment Capacities in Letnica, Viti Municipality’
The electronic version of the draft ESMP is available at:
FLOWS:  https://flows-ks.info/
RWC ‘Hidromorava’ https:// 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Municipality of Viti https:// 
The Project Management Team (PMT) of the Fostering and Leveraging Opportunities for Water Security (FLOWS) Program, funded through a credit from the World Bank, prepared a draft Environmental and Social Management Plan (ESMP) for the subproject ‘Expansion of the Water Treatment Capacities in Letnica, Viti Municipality’. The subproject is part of the Sub-Component 2.2 – Investments in water infrastructure and services addressing the water crisis, which is part of Component 2 – Addressing water crisis with catalytic investments.
This draft ESMP is prepared in accordance with the FLOWS Environmental and Social Management Framework (ESMF) for the activities to be carried out under the subproject. The ESMP presents the subproject’s description, technical details, scope, location based on which potential environmental and social impacts can be identified and mitigated. Additionally, it includes measures for preventing and mitigating potential adverse environmental and social risks and impacts resulting from the implementation of the planned activities, along with an environmental and social monitoring plan.
Hard copy of the draft ESMP is available at:
	FLOWS
Ministry of Environment, Spatial Planning and Infrastructure (MESPI)
Str. Hajdar Dushi, 1-B Nr.7,
10000, Pristina, Kosovo
Phone: +383 48 600 883
Email: info@flows-ks.info 

	RWC Hidromorava

Str. Vëllezrit Gërvalla, Nr. 71
70000 Gjilan, Kosovo
Phone: 0800 61 000
Email: info@hidromorava.com 
 

	If you have any comment/suggestion and/or amendment on the proposed measures in the ESMP for the sub-project ‘Expansion of the 
Water Treatment Capacities in Letnica, Viti Municipality’ please submit it to the responsible persons within the period of at least 14 days 
from the date of ESMP publication.
(date of publication: January 17, 2025).

	Written comments on the ESMP may be submitted to the listed e-mails, or in the offices of the FLOWS or RWC Hidromorava
We thank you for cooperation in advance!



